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August 15, 2023
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary Received
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Records Management
PO Box 47250 Aug 15,2023

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff #4 for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-
260). The purpose of this filing is to increase rates due to increase operating costs.

If approved, proposed rates will generate approximately $1,090,000 annually or about
18.66% on tariff revenue.

Supporting workpapers as required by WAC 480-07-520 are enclosed along with notice
to customers which will be sent on August 17, 2023. A copy of this letter will be
provided to the Spokane County Board of Commissioners.

Portions of this rate submittal are considered confidential under provisions of WAC 480-
07-160 because they contain valuable competitive commercial information with regard
to cost and financial information. Redacted and non-redacted copies of these
documents are provided.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-822-4983 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer


lhuey215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


